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Parts Update No. 20-0908

New York Bus Sales is happy to announce the unveiling of our new and improved 
Parts Department!

At our Headquarters in Chittenango, we have been working hard over the past few 
months to renovate and add on to our primary facility, so that we may spread our 
wings and become an All Makes & All Models Bus Parts Distributor!

We were able to grow the parts room in Chittenango from a 2,000 square foot space 
into a 7,000 square foot parts warehouse. This extra room has allowed us to 
increase our inventory 4x over; all with the goal of having more of the parts and 
supplies you need, right on our shelf. 

Not only do we have our expanded facility in Chittenango to serve you better, we still 
have our locations and staff in Rochester and Albany to ensure you get the parts you 
need, when you need them!

Along with the physical growth in the parts department, we are also adding new staff! 
Among these additions are Dave Reichel, our new Director of Parts; Dave has 
replaced Jim Hogan who retired in June. We are also adding a brand-new position, 
Outside Parts Sales, and have hired Frank Ruggiero, Steve Quintal and Ryan 
Murphy to fill these roles.

We would love for you to see the changes we have made, and to meet the team; so, 
we are having a Grand Opening on September 17th! There are two ways for you to 
attend: in person from 10am – 2pm in Chittenango or by attending one of our virtual 
Zoom sessions at 10:30 and 2:30. To reserve your spot, please register online at 
http://www.newyorkbussales.com/grand-opening or call/email Brittany at 315-687-
3969 x243/ bacre@newyorkbussales.com.

Parts Department Grand Opening- Reserve Your Spot Today!

http://newyorkbussales.com/
http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0
http://www.newyorkbussales.com/grand-opening
mailto:bacre@newyorkbussales.com?subject=Parts%20Grand%20Opening
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Comments or Concerns:
John Johnston

jjohnston@newyorkbussales.com
Cell 315-263-0766

Director of Parts
Dave Reichel

dreichel@newyorkbussales.com
Cell 315-396-5709

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Gari McQuade

gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com 
Bill Cox

bcox@newyorkbussales.com 
Dave Grant

dgrant@newyorkbussales.com 
John Lewin

jlewin@newyorkbussales.com 

Albany: 866-867-1100
Sean Conway

sconway@newyorkbussales.com 
Dan Haight

dhaight@newyorkbussales.com
Rochester: 800-463-3232

Steve Hibbard
shibbard@newyorkbussales.com

James Roeser
jroeser@newyorkbussales.com 

Outside Parts Sales
East 

Ryan Murphy
rmurphy@newyorkbussales.com 

Cell 845-500-3707
Central

Steve Quintal 
squintal@newyorkbussales.com

Cell 315-236-3203
West

Frank Ruggiero
Cell 315-907-7345

CONTACT OUR PARTS DEPARTMENT WITH ANY QUESTIONS

http://newyorkbussales.com/
http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0

